
2022-23 School District of Tomahawk Board of Education Goals:

During the 2022-23 school year, the tomahawk Board of Education will implement a recognition
initiative designed to routinely acknowledge the positive contributions, efforts, and achievements
of the School District of Tomahawk staff, students, and stakeholders.

During the 2022-23 school year, in an effort to increase transparency, communication, and
overall representation throughout the School District of Tomahawk, the Board of Education will
actively pursue opportunities to strengthen partnerships and engagement with all community
stakeholder groups.

During the 2022-23 school year the Tomahawk Board of Education, in conjunction with school
administration, will require routine progress updates pertaining to administrative objectives and
goals regarding the District’s Strategic Plan.

Through its policies, conduct, and attitude, the Board of Education will continually strive for
excellence and demonstrate its commitment to the wellbeing of the district’s students, their
academic growth, and their participation in district-sponsored athletic, fine arts, and community
activities.


